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PCTI Celebrates Open House  
Wednesday October 21st 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – The largest Career and Technical school in New Jersey, 
Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI), is opening its doors to residents of Passaic County on 
Wednesday, October 21st at 5:30pm for the much anticipated Open House event. The well-known 
award winning high school welcomes 8th grade students and their families to discover the opportunities 
presented by PCTI’s four academies, eleven schools, certification programs, clubs, and activities. 
 
An extremely popular feature of the event continues to be the conversations had between prospective 
students, parents, educators, and PCTI students. By opening up a dialogue with those well-versed in 
the PCTI curriculum, visitors get a true taste of all the school has to offer. Additionally, these personal 
testimonials are invaluable when selecting a high school and program that is perfect for each student.  
 
Every program will have its own demonstration booth and faculty and students will be on hand to 
answer all questions. Informative literature will also be available. 
 
The annual event allows attendees the unique opportunity to gain an intimate look at the 
comprehensive career and technical high school.  
 
PCTI is located at 45 Reinhardt Road in Wayne off of Oldham Road. Parents interested more 
information about Open House can call the PCTI Guidance Department at 973-389-4230. 
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